
From: Danielle Wiess <dwiess@communityenergy.ca> 
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2025 12:27:37 PM
To: bharasimiuk@rdffg.bc.ca <bharasimiuk@rdffg.bc.ca>; cheryl.anderson@rdbn.bc.ca 
<cheryl.anderson@rdbn.bc.ca>; clint@nbctourism.com <clint@nbctourism.com>; cao@ncrdbc.com
<cao@ncrdbc.com>; ericn@nisgaa.net <ericn@nisgaa.net>; eblaney@rdks.bc.ca <eblaney@rdks.bc.ca>; 
mayor@smithers.ca <mayor@smithers.ca>; jvieira@tnrd.ca <jvieira@tnrd.ca>; lbeckett 
<lbeckett@rdffg.bc.ca>; Mary Sjostrom <msjostrom@cariboord.ca>; mblackwell@docbc.ca
<mblackwell@docbc.ca>; Roy Scott [External] <rscott@100milehouse.com>; cfo@ashcroftbc.ca
<cfo@ashcroftbc.ca>; bpayette@barriere.ca <bpayette@barriere.ca>; sworthing@burnslake.ca
<sworthing@burnslake.ca>; hisheppard@northernrockies.ca <hisheppard@northernrockies.ca>; 
Credpath@fortstjohn.ca <Credpath@fortstjohn.ca>; ssmith@villageofgranisle.ca 
<ssmith@villageofgranisle.ca>; dco@hazelton.ca <dco@hazelton.ca>; mdewar@houston.ca 
<mdewar@houston.ca>; Warren Waycheshen <wwaycheshen@kitimat.ca>; 
warchambault@loganlake.ca <warchambault@loganlake.ca>; cao@masset.ca <cao@masset.ca>; 
cao@mcbride.ca <cao@mcbride.ca>; ericn@nisgaa.net <ericn@nisgaa.net>; 
dave.bradshaw@princegeorge.ca <dave.bradshaw@princegeorge.ca>; 
corinne.bomben@princerupert.ca <corinne.bomben@princerupert.ca>; ckirk@queencharlotte.ca 
<ckirk@queencharlotte.ca>; Lindsay Blair <lblair@quesnel.ca>; cao@ncrdbc.com <cao@ncrdbc.com>; 
mallen@smithers.ca <mallen@smithers.ca>; cao@districtofstewart.com <cao@districtofstewart.com>; 
omarbutt@sunpeaksmunicipality.ca <omarbutt@sunpeaksmunicipality.ca>; athompson@terrace.ca 
<athompson@terrace.ca>; cao@ncrdbc.com <cao@ncrdbc.com>; Financial Officer 
<CFO@district.vanderhoof.ca>; jdoddridge@100milehouse.com <jdoddridge@100milehouse.com>; 
dpw@ashcroftbc.ca <dpw@ashcroftbc.ca>; cmatthews@barriere.ca <cmatthews@barriere.ca>; Val 
Anderson <vanderson@burnslake.ca>; ssmith@villageofgranisle.ca <ssmith@villageofgranisle.ca>; 
dco@hazelton.ca <dco@hazelton.ca>; aramos-espinoza@kitimat.ca <aramos-espinoza@kitimat.ca>; 
warchambault@loganlake.ca <warchambault@loganlake.ca>; cao@masset.ca <cao@masset.ca>; 
opsmanager@mcbride.ca <opsmanager@mcbride.ca>; richard.pucci@princerupert.ca 
<richard.pucci@princerupert.ca>; Ben Greenough <bgreenough@queencharlotte.ca>; 
j.bulbrook@queencharlotte.ca <j.bulbrook@queencharlotte.ca>; ccoben@quesnel.ca 
<ccoben@quesnel.ca>; mallen@smithers.ca <mallen@smithers.ca>; Erica Freeman 
<recreation@districtofstewart.com>; comdev@districtofstewart.com 
<comdev@districtofstewart.com>; omarbutt@sunpeaksmunicipality.ca 
<omarbutt@sunpeaksmunicipality.ca>; breinbolt@terrace.ca <breinbolt@terrace.ca>; 
cwestbrook@district.vanderhoof.ca <cwestbrook@district.vanderhoof.ca>; policy@stellaten.ca
<policy@stellaten.ca>; Kaitlyn Robinson <kaitlynr@nisgaanation.ca>; Sam Paudel 
<spaudel@smithers.ca>; Holly Plato <hollyp@northerndevelopment.bc.ca>; NCRD Treasurer 
<treasurer@ncrdbc.com>; Danielle Wiess <dwiess@communityenergy.ca> 
Cc: Toby Quantrell <tquantrell@communityenergy.ca>; Rob van Adrichem 
<rvanadrichem@communityenergy.ca>; Julien Gagnon <jgagnon@foreseeson.com> 
Subject: Charge North is complete!

We did it, you did it, congratulations! 

8 (!) - years from initial project conception, the Charge North EV charging network is complete! The last 
station was installed at Daajing Giids on June 13.  

You don't often get email from dwiess@communityenergy.ca. Learn why this is 
important



Thank you all for your efforts over the course of the project. All of you played integral roles, from 
establishing the collaboration, network planning, funding applications (note the plural use here ), 
logistics, administration, education and engagement, financial management and reporting, the list goes 
on and on.  

Special acknowledgement to Daniel and Sharon at North Coast Regional District for managing the 
funding from Province of BC and Government of Canada, and to Blaine and Lara at Regional District of 
Fraser Fort-George regarding the funding from Northern Development Initiative Trust.  

Further, I want to acknowledge Julien and the team Foreseeson for being a great installation partner. 
They could always navigate a path forward no matter the obstacles that presented themselves over the 
years (ahem, COVID, forest fires, heat domes, etc.).  

** Attached is a photo from an early Advisory Committee meeting (circa 2018).  

Thank you,
Danielle

Danielle Wiess, Director Transportation Initiatives
Transportation Service Area
Office: 250-469-6783 ext. 714 | Mobile: 403-993-9425

CEA has established truth and reconciliation principles that guide our contribution to ending the systemic inequities 
faced by Indigenous communities. I gratefully acknowledge that I live and work in Ktunaxa amak is, the territory 
of the Ktunaxa Nation.




